
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/4/2016 6:19:14 PM
Subject: Re: Letter to One SC Grantees

Letter is good by me. 


Sent from my iPhone

On May 4, 2016, at 5:17 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


The Governor has asked that we distribute the One SC video she produced to the One SC grantees.  I would like 
to email them the link with the attached letter. Thoughts?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

<One SC Letter to Grantees.doc>
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